
 
End of Season Update | 25.11.2024 
 
Dear friends of the FIA European Historic Rally Championship, 
 
Firstly, we extend our warmest congratulations to all competitors on their successes in FIA EHRC in 
2024.  The Championship social media will be celebrating these different achievements over the next 
few weeks! 
 
We wanted to update you on a number of things and we thank you for your patience: 
 
2024 FIA EHRC Official Prize Giving 
We are waiting on final date confirmation, but the expectation is that we will be celebrating your 
achievements from the 2024 season in PARIS during the week of the Salon Retromobile (February 5-
9).  This will give us a perfect opportunity to launch the 2025 EHRC season, but also host a live and 
broadcast conference on the revised Appendix K and its exciting new Period K extension.  We will have 
a stand at Retromobile and welcome you to visit us.   
 
Please keep those days free in your calendar and we’ll confirm our exact date as soon as possible. We 
hope you’ll be able to combine visiting this fantastic classic car show as well as our prize giving 
ceremony!  Find out more about Retromobile at: https://www.retromobile.com/en  
 
2024 FIA EHRC Championship Points 
Please visit the official website at www.fia.com/EHRC to access the final Championship points 
standings.  These are now to be classed as provisional.  This is the last opportunity to check and query 
the points in the tables before they are confirmed as final. A full list of the trophy winners will be 
updated on the Sportity page in the next few days once they are declared final.   
 
If you wish to query any points please contact jedwards-consultant@fia.com as soon as possible.   
 
2025 EHRC Calendar 
We know people are keen to understand the 2025 EHRC calendar. The calendar is now decided, and 
there are some changes from 2024. The FIA World Motor Sport Council will officially approve the 
calendar on December 11th. However, we are trying to publish a draft of the calendar as soon as 
possible.  We thank you for your patience. We confirm that Round 1 is Rally Costa Brava in March, 
followed by the Vltava Historic Rallye in the Czech Republic in April. 
 
2025 EHRC Sporting Regulations 
To confirm, EHRC 2025 is open to cars in Categories 1-4. There will be opportunities for cars 
homologated between 1993 and 2000 to compete on our events too.  For 2025 these cars will be 
included in one single class and will not be eligible for points within EHRC.  Also, cars in Category 1-4 
will always be together during the events on all days.  Any other cars, including 93-00 cars, will follow 
them.  
 
We confirm that Period J2 cars in Category 4 are eligible up to December 31st 1992 specification. 
 
More details will be released here through the official Sportity page as soon as possible. 
 
Jamie Edwards, FIA Sporting Delegate for FIA EHRC – jedwards-consultant@fia.com  
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